Mina Rzan

From: Nancy Bird [

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 11:52 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Cc Rep. Cliff Groh; Rep. Louise Stutes; Sen. Gary Stevens
Subject: HB153 - Oil and Gas Property tax

Dear Chair McCormick and Members of the House Community and Regional Affairs Committee,

I write in strong support of House Bill 153 proposing an increase in the oil and gas property tax which will benefit state
revenues. It is long overdue for our state to diversify its income sources.

| encourage your committee's prompt passage of HB 153,

Thank you.

Nancy Bird
h Cordova, AK 99574



Mina Rzan —

From: Jon and Ruth Ewig NN

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 2:17 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs; Rep. Cliff Groh; || N NENENENENG<TNGEEE
ﬂ Rep. CJ McCormick; Jon and Ruth Ewig

Subject: We appose HB 153 Oil & Gas Property Taxes

Instead of new taxes, use fiscal restraint. Taxing discourages businesses from flourishing in our state of
Alaska.



Mina Rzan

From: Jon and Ruth Ewig I

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 2:27 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs; Rep. Cliff Groh; Rep. Mike Prax; ) C;
Subject: We oppose HB 153 Oil & Gas Praperty Taxes

Instead of new taxes, use fiscal restraint. Taxing discourages businesses from flourishing in our state of
Alaska.

Respectfully,

Jon and Ruth Ewig
2325-30%" AVenue
Fairbanks, AK 99701
907-687-5795





